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7th February 2020 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

St Benedict’s School Choir 
 
Our school choir is an extracurricular activity run every Wednesday during lunchtime 
for students in Years 1-6.  During these lunchtime practices students are given the 
opportunity to participate through the singing of a range of songs for different 
purposes including; 

- School Masses 
- School events 
- Christmas carols 
- Nursing home visits 
- Parliament House 
- Competitions 

 
The school choir is a creative and supportive atmosphere, and a great way for 
students to boost their self-confidence. 
 
To be a member of the school choir, we require commitment from students to attend 
the weekly practice. If you would like your child to be a part of this program please 
complete the attached permission form with your child and return it to school by 
Wednesday 12th February ​.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Natalie Wright 
Religious Education Coordinator 
natalie.zarb@cg.catholic.edu.au 
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St Benedict’s School Choir 2020 Permission Form 
 

Parent to complete 
 
I _________________ (parent) give permission for my child ___________________ 
 
to be part of the St Benedict’s School Choir. I have spoken to my child about the 
importance of the ​ongoing commitment to weekly practices. 
 
Signed________________________   Date_____________________ 
 
 
Student to complete 
 
I _______________________ (child’s name) understand that being a member of the 
school choir is a commitment for the whole school year. ​I understand that I must 
attend weekly practices. 
  
Signed_____________________    Date__________________________ 
 
Class_________________________ 
 


